
Local Headteacher commented: “A lovely visit. I  

enjoyed visiting various classes and talking to the 

delightful children and hard working staff.” 

Wow! A huge thank you to all our PTA members and         
volunteers who organised and hosted our fantastic     
Christmas Fayre last week. Our school transformed into the 
North Pole and was decorated so beautifully. The fayre was 
hugely successful and managed to raise over £1200 for 
school funds. As a school, we are raising funds for           
Accelerated Reader - a reading assessment package which 
will promote a love of reading across school - and your    
support has now put us a step closer to purchasing the     
licence.   

Thank you.  

On Friday, Catherine, from Mothershare, 

came into school to collect your generous 

Christmas gifts for vulnerable children 

across Calderdale. She was absolutely 

amazed by your kindness and generosity 

and spoke with our Heads and Deputies 

about the fantastic work of the charity.  



Wednesday 12th December: 

R/KS1 Nativity Performance (2-3pm) 

Thursday 13th December:  

R/KS1 Nativity Performance (9:30-10:30) 

Friday 14th December:  

Christmas Shop (from 9am) 

Christmas Jumper Day (£1) 

Monday 17th December: 

KS2 Christmas Performances (2-3pm and 7-
8pm) 

Thursday 20th December: 

School closes  

The PTA’s Christmas Shop is on Friday 14th       
December. Here, children can purchase a Christmas 
gift for a loved one for the fixed price of £1.50 
(max. 2 gifts per child).  

Also, Friday 14th is Christmas jumper day! To    
support the local hospice, Overgate, we ask that in 
return for wearing a festive jumper a donation of 
£1/child is made. We will be showing our support by 
having a whole school photograph with the team, too.   

Children can wear non-uniform for their bottom 
halves! 

Congratulations to Audrey (Y2) and Darcy (Y4) for 
their winning Christmas tree decorations. I’m sure 
you’ll agree that they are absolutely stunning!  

Enjoy your prizes, girls!  



Keeping Our Children Safe 

If you have any concerns or worries about 
the safety or well-being of a child, do not 
hesitate to contact Mr Sharp, Mrs         
Dumbreck, Miss Greenwood or Mr Stuttard 
on 01422 367140 or email: 

head@allsaints.calderdale.sch.uk.  








